
 
 

 
 

 
March 21, 2015 
 
 
IWPA Circular No.135 of 2015 

 
 
 
 
Dear Friends 

 
Meeting of members who have ENERCON WEGs 

 
We have received letters from our members in Madhya Pradesh, Rajasthan, Tamil Nadu and Karnataka, etc. about 
Wind World (India) Ltd. demanding exorbitant charges for refurbishing of WEGs that have completed 10 years’ 
service or demanding O & M Charges which have been doubled. 
 
It has been brought to our notice that the Wind World (India) Ltd. has stopped the operation of WEGs of those who 
have not complied with their demand. 

 
We hereby call for a meeting at Coimbatore of all ENERCON machine owners for a discussion and understanding 
of the problem with a view to find an amicable solution. 

 
Date : Friday, March 27, 2015 

 
Time : 15:00 hrs. 

 
Venue : Indian Chamber of Commerce Hall, 8/ 732, Avinashi Road, Coimbatore 641 018 

 
Please bring relevant information on the concerned subject. 
 
We are endorsing a copy of this Circular to Wind World (India) Ltd. also requesting them to come in person and 
find an amicable solution in our mutual interest. 
 
Thanking you with Best Wishes & Regards,          

For Indian Wind Power Association 
 
 

(Prof. Dr. K Kasthurirangaian) 
Chairman 


